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July 22, 2019

Greetings!

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the NAFSA: Association of International Educators Region
VIl Conference!

We applaud your efforts to engage the best in the field of international education through
theory, research, and best practices that promote diversity and inclusion. | hope you take
advantage of this opportunity for invaluable professional development for educators.

As you gather for your conference, | hope you set aside some time to explore our world-class
hospitality and entertainment amenities. Orange County is a top destination for more than 75
million visitors from around the world, and home to the second-largest convention center,
finest hospitality venues, exciting theme parks, arts, sports, and cultural attractions.

Thank you for choosing our community that embraces innovation, collaboration and
inclusiveness. Welcome again, and | wish you all the best for a successful conference!

Sincerely,

Jerry L. Demings
Orange County Mayor



